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To Whom It May Concern 

Thank you for this final opportunity to participate in the commentary over the 2018 Victorian 
redistribution. I wish to lodge my comments on the objections having lodged a comment on 
suggestions (21) and an objection (107). 

As I have previously said - I am especially concerned since the redistribution places my family and 
community in the seat of Calwell. I had asked that the whole of Craigieburn be included in the 
electorate of what is now McEwen because it would unify the whole suburb under one electorate. 
However, under the proposed redistribution, Craigieburn would be placed under an entirely different 
electorate – Calwell.  

I therefor strongly object to the parts of objections 68, 354, 369, 92 &118 that go to Craigieburn being 
best placed in Calwell. 

That also means I strongly support the objections that go to Craigieburn being united in McEwen. 
They include 251, 208, 223, 132, 412 &185. 

Please consider the strong community support for retaining Craigieburn in McEwern. 

Yours sincerely 

Spiro Pastras  

18 May 2018 

 

 




